
NACKAWIC MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Language Arts 
I  have enjoyed all the emails regarding last week's assignment. Keep up the good work.  For this 
week continue listening to “The Boy in the Striped Pajamas” by John Boyne, Chapter 16, through 
audiobook on YouTube and once you are done, send me a 3 to 4 sentence summary of the chapter 
via email at melissa.hickey@nbed.nb.ca.   

In the summary, you could tell me:  

 What happened in the chapter; 

 What parts you liked the most; 

 What parts you didn’t like ; 

 What do you think will happen next.   

 

To locate the audiobook, do the following steps: go to YouTube and type in “audiobook the boy in 
the striped pajamas chapter 16”. Select the one you want to listen to and enjoy! 

 

Math 

This week we decided to give you a bit of freedom in deciding what you would like to work on in math.  In the attachment you will 

find a board with a variety of math activities.  Pick any three activities from the board to work on this week.  The choice is 

yours!  Please feel free to reach out to Mrs. Wilson if you are having difficulty with the activities.  

Friday, June 5th: Check in Day. Students will email Mrs. Wilson (anne.wilson@nbed.nb.ca) to give a brief update after completing 
the math activities you choose to do. Questions to consider answering:   

(A) What did you work on?   

(B) What did you enjoy working on?   

(C) What were some of the challenges you encountered?  

(D) Did you find a new math game that you enjoyed?   

(E) Do you have any questions that you would like to ask? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

See Page 2 for Science, Social Studies and Other 
News & Activities!  
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Question: What happens when a frog parks illegally? 

For any questions 
regarding work or to 

return completed work, 
please email the 

appropriate subject 
teacher! 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/nms/Pages
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NACKAWIC MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Science 
The challenge this week, we will fold and adjust planes to try and make them fly as 
far as possible. Watch the videos included in the PDF to become an expert plane 
folder and learn about the forces that make your plane SOAR! 
 
John Collins (the man who folded the World Record plane) says that people think 
they don’t know how to fold a good paper airplane, but they are WRONG. They just 
don’t know how to ADJUST a paper airplane! Fold your plane following the designs 
in the video, then test the plane. Make adjustments to improve the distance of the 
plane and note the observations as you go.   

 
See the attached science PDF for details! As always, send questions and results to Mr. Burton (Richard.burton@nbed.nb.ca). 
 
 

Social Studies 

Since the middle of March 2020, there have been daily updates given to New Brunswickers by Premier Blaine Higgs and Dr. Jennifer 

Russell, Chief Medical Officer of Health for New Brunswick.  Recently, New Brunswick has seen some of the imposed restrictions 

being lifted and citizens are now able to resume some activities that they have been unable to do over the past several 

weeks.                 

Your assignment this week is to be a reporter who is attending one of New Brunswick’s COVID-19 updates.  Choose a day this week 

to watch an update online or on TV (search NB COVID-19 roundup). Prepare 3 questions that you would like Premier Higgs or Dr. 

Russell to answer. Record your questions on the Media Page found in the attachments. Make sure your questions are detailed and 

specific (Example:  Are you prepared to reinstate restrictions if you see an increase of COVID-19 cases in the province of New 

Brunswick?). Email your responses and any questions to Mrs. Wilson (anne.wilson@nbed.nb.ca). 

 

Other News & Activities!  
Mr. Crawford’s Good Morning Challenge: Record your own “Good Morning” song and send it to your homeroom teacher!  

Yearbook Ordering: Didn’t have a chance to order a yearbook? You still can! Go to  https://harveystudios.simplephoto.com/ to 

order. The web password to enter the site and place your order is NMS150YB and under the reference number write 2020YB. Order 

before June 1st.  

Have a “dad joke” that you think is hilarious? Send it in to Mme Losier (taylor.losier@nbed.nb.ca) for your chance to have your 

joke featured in your class’ edition of the weekly newsletter!  

See Page 1 for Language Arts and Math!  
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Answer: It gets toad!          (Joke submitted by Ainsley Ferguson 7K)  
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